UCL 03 13F

From: SGA President

Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 2:16 AM

To: Morales, Jeanette F

Subject: Re: University Coordinating Commission (UCC): SGA Response Needed for UCC Agenda

ltem (UCC 0314 13F)

Hello Jeanette,
[ totally support the adjusted timeline as it will better assist students during the course selection process. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Cedric K. Bandoh
Student Body President
University of Houston
(832) 842-6225 - Office
{214) 966-0511 - Cell

"Life's most persistent and urgent question is, what are you doing for others?"
~ Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.

Sent from my iPad

On Dec 6, 2013, at 8:38 AM, "Morales, Jeanette F" <JFMorales@Central. UH.EDU> wrote:

Dear Cedric:

If you haven't done so already, this is a friendly reminder that the SGA's comments related to the
attached item{s) are due 1o the UCC this Wednesday {December 11th). Thank you in advanee for your

help during this busy time of the semester. it is appreciated!

Regards,
Jjeanetie

Jeaneite F. Morales

Assistant Director

Office of Academic Program Management

Division of Academic Affairs

University of Houston

A Carnegie-Designated Tier One Research University
Ezekiel Cullen Building, #109

Housion, TX. 77204-2035

{(713)743-0919

imorales @uh.edu




